From: Miranda Glossop Sent: 13 January 2020 14:49

To: Little, Tom

Subject: planning application 2019/6011/T

Dear Sir,

I have recently bought a small studio flat in Gilling Court. One of the main reasons I did so was because it overlooks a peaceful garden at the rear in which there is a beautiful Lime Tree.

It would make no sense either practically or aesthetically to remove it: it is clearly pruned regularly, it's girth is not too large. Most importantly, it is often much more likely to cause subsidence in nearby buildings if a tree is completely felled than if it is judiciously pruned, which this tree is.

Please do not cut it down!! It has taken years to grow and is a lovely focal point in a garden full of birds and squirrels.

Miranda Glossop